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To: Phillip Drujak 
From: Squire Patton Boggs LLP 
Date: March 21, 2023 
Subject: Miami-Dade February 2023 Report 

  

  
In February, the Squire Patton Boggs (SPB) team coordinated closely, both in person and via 
email exchanges, with the County’s Washington, DC, office in preparing for Fiscal Year 2024 
programmatic appropriations requests. We also provided the County with a completed FY 2023 
programmatic appropriations chart outlining all the final omnibus funding levels, which is helpful 
in preparing the programmatic requests. 
 
Additionally, we drafted and shared our Quarterly Legislative and Regulatory Update on all 
issues pertinent to local governments.  
 
SPB also provided the County: 
 

 Summaries of US DOT webinars 
 Review of the NTSB Brightline investigation 
 Review of and EPA materials on Environmental Justice programs 
 Summary of the House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee FAA 

reauthorization hearing 
 Summary of the EPA Greenhouse Gas Reduction Fund 
 Review of new FAA airport safety rule 
 Summary of the Senate Agriculture hearing on nutrition programs relative to the Farm 

Bill reauthorization 
 CHIPS announcement from Department of Commerce 
 Summary of local infrastructure hub webinar on Inflation Reduction Act (IRA) 

implementation 
 Weekly IRA and Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act updates, along with grant 

opportunities 
 
 


